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Dear Parent / Carers 

We are pleased to inform you that as of Monday 5th October our canteen will be offering hot dinners again. 
Due to covid restrictions money needs to be contained in an envelope until they get to the till point, and 
hands sanitized directly after handing money over to the cashier. The cost of a hot dinner is £2.20 and the 
menu is available on the DMS website. 

We are looking at operating a cashless system after half term.    

 

With Kind Regards 

DMS  
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